

INFORMUS

SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION (JOHANNESBURG AREA)

18-10-2024

PSA appreciates Educators and Support Staff for making Teachers' Day celebration a success

The PSA, the largest non-politically affiliated union in South Africa, extends heartfelt appreciation to all Educator and Support Staff members who attended the Teachers Celebration event on 11 October 2024 at Nigel Fun Town.

The event was organised by the PSA's Provincial Office in Johannesburg in recognition of the essential contribution to the nation by Educators and Support Staff. The event was met with an enthusiastic response from PSA members, particularly those from the Gauteng East and Tembisa Branches. Attendees were joined by key figures, including members of the Gauteng Education Labour Relations Council (ELRC) Branch management, the PSA Provincial Office, and PSA President, Justice Shiburi, creating a memorable occasion. The celebration was a tribute to the Educators who have placed their trust in the PSA as their Union of Choice in the Education sector. The PSA remains committed to supporting members and recognises the vital role they play in shaping the future. The PSA also extends gratitude to the Union's business partners whose continued support and funding play a crucial role in ensuring the success of events like this. Their partnership is deeply valued. A special note of thanks goes to PSA shop stewards for their dedication to growing the Union's membership in the ELRC and for their efforts in mobilising support for this event.



Call to action

Educators who have not yet chosen PSA as their Union of Choice and wish to join, can contact their local shop stewards or the PSA provincial Organising/Marketing Officer, Sibusiso Ndzala - Cell/WhatsApp 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za.

Educators can also join the PSA via shop stewards and PSA Provincial Offices across all nine provinces.

Reuben Maleka GENERAL MANAGER